
 

November 2021 
Year 11 Academic Monitoring 

Autumn Term 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
As you know, year 11 is a really important time in your child’s education.  We want your child to achieve 
the highest possible grades they can in their final exams in the summer. 
 
With this in mind, Miss Pitt, Head of Year 11 will be working with your child and their teachers for the 
next four weeks to help them identify their main barriers to success and what they can be doing both in 
lessons and at home to maximise their potential to achieve. 
 
We will be sending you weekly updates about your child’s progress in each subject area.  If you have any 
questions, or would like any more information, please contact school and ask to speak to Miss Pitt. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Vickie Beeby 
Deputy Headteacher 


